
 

 
MY POST-RETIRMENT BUSINESS PLAN 

 
 If you are interested in what my “business plan” is going to be after I retire on 
December 31t, it’s this: I think that it is only fair to my clients and friends who have 
supported my market explorations in the past to give them an opportunity to continue to 
do so – and I think that they should determine the amount at the level of my usefulness to 
them.  You may conclude that the amount you have been paying me all along is a 
reasonable contribution, or you may elect something more or less; it will be your decision. 
 
 And, hopefully, I’ll be excused if I issue a reminder from time to time that a 
voluntary contribution would be appreciated. 
 
 
        -- Walter Deemer 
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